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Feedback on SAHPRA’s EOIs and latest appointments 

 

The South African Health Products Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) has published four (4) Expression 

of Interests (EOIs) since 2023, and these have all been closed.  

Updates on EOIs: 

• Ref: SAHPRA69092024 - Pharmaceutical Evaluations Management EOI closed on Friday, 26 

April 2024. Appointments were made.  

• Ref: SAHPRA20862023 - The EOI was closed on Friday, 15 December 2023. GxP was finalised 

and appointments made. The remaining are still open and in progress (two (2) external 

evaluators for the Medical Devices and IVDs Committee (Veterinary expert and Clinical Trials 

for Medical Devices and IVDs) and two (2) external evaluators for the Veterinary Committee. 

• Ref: SAHPRA72652024 Clinical and Clinical Trials Committee members EOI closed on 

Monday, 10 June 2024. Committee members posts were finalised, and appointments made. 

Only External Evaluators’ vacancies still remain open and in progress. 

• Ref: SAHPRA73902024 BMC EOI was issued and closed on Friday, 14 June 2024. This is still 

in progress.  

 


